
 
                                                                   November 8, 2007 
 
 
 
 
Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
State of New York Department of  Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
 Emerald Green Lake Louise Marie Water Company, Inc.  is formally requesting the Staff 
of the Water Rates Section of the Department of Public Service to electronically file on its behalf 
with regard to C. 06-W-1584, Cancellation Supplement No. 6, cancelling Water Source 
Surcharge Statement No. 1, to its Tariff Schedule, P.S.C. No. 1 – Water.       

 
    Sincerely, 

 
  
 
              Judith Cutler 
                President 
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